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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE 

DREW REEVES MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Drew 

Reeves Memorial Scholarship to Jane Miller. The $1,150 Winter 2025 scholarship is to be used for tuition, 

fees and books. 

Miller, of Monroe, graduated from Trenton High School.  She is studying automotive service 

technology while attending MCCC and has volunteered for community clean-up activities. Jane is the 

mother of Marcus. 

Current and future students and their parents are reminded that there is still time to submit an 

online, one-time application for consideration for a 2025-2026 scholarship at 

www.monroeccc.edu/scholarships. The deadline to apply for more than $325,000 in scholarships is 

March 1, 2025. 

To be eligible for this scholarship, the student must be enrolled full-time in the Automotive 

Engineering Technology Program and maintain at least a 2.5 GPA.  Full-time enrollment is defined as 

12 credit hours for the fall and winter semesters.  

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC Financial 

Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. For more information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at 

MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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